
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER 
 28.03.2024 

 

 
Despite Easter being so early, and the term being short, we have packed as much into Spring Term 2024 as 
we usually would. It's been a very busy term! Two residentials, numerous other trips and days out, 
alongside enhancement activities at school such as Science Week, and World Book and Number Days – to 
mention just a few.   
 
After Easter, we look forward to welcoming you into school for parents’ evenings, and to our final term of 
the academic year.  We will be continuing to work hard on our curriculum and hopefully enjoying the 
sunshine and our beautiful grounds. 
 
Your engagement this term has been brilliant, and we thank you for your ongoing support.  Not only at our 
special events but also every day of the term! 
 

I wish you a restful and very Happy Easter. 
 
Mrs Hall 

 

 

Women’s Institute 

Thank you to the local Women’s Institute for donating money to the school. We were able to purchase the books 

pictured below.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



We have enjoyed some fun activities this term… 

 

Year 3 trip to How Hill  

School Science week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Year 6 trip to Norfolk Lakes 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Diary dates 

 

Apr-24 

Monday 15th Back to school 

Tuesday 16th Parent Consultations - Jaguars only 

Wednesday 17th  Year 6 trip to Gressenhall Farm 

Wednesday 17th  Parent Consultations 

Thursday 18th Parent Consultations 

May-24 

Tuesday 7th Class photos 

Monday 6th Bank Holiday 

Friday 24th Last day of term 

Jun-24 

Friday 7th  Summer Fayre (5pm - 7pm) 

Monday 17th  Sports Day (9.30am - 12.00am) 

Thursday 20th Year 5 trip to Norwich Cathedral 

Jul-24 

Wednesday 3rd Year 2 Dance Showcase 

Monday 8th Year 4 trip to West Stow 

Tuesday 9th  Year 6 trip to Crucial Crew 

Thursday 18th Rocksteady Concert (Lower School Hall) 

Friday 19th Last day of term 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 


